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PENTECOST VIGIL MASS… 

On the Vigil of Pentecost, Saturday, 

June 8th, our diocesan church will gather 

to pray for an outpouring of the Holy 

Spirit upon the people and ministries of 

our diocese. Bishop John Quinn will 

celebrate a special Vigil Mass for the Solemnity of Pentecost at 

7:00 pm at the Co-Cathedral of St. John the Evangelist in 

Rochester. 

Everyone is invited, and a special invitation is extended to those 

involved in the various lay movements and apostolates, retreat 

ministries, charismatic prayer groups, etc. present in the diocese.  

This Mass will also be a celebration of the work of the Holy Spirit 

in the lives of all those women and men who will have recently 

entered the Church through the RCIA, along with their sponsors 

and everyone who has helped them on their journey. 

For more information about the Mass, contact Todd Graff at the 

Diocese of Winona-Rochester (Phone: 507-858-1270 / Email: 

tgraff@dow.org). 

[Edit, as needed.]  


